
March 2020

Updates from the Road 
March started in Michigan at a missions conference, where we were 
taken on for support. We headed south to AL to pick up our camper 
and head to our next few meetings in TX. We were taken on by our 
first  meeting,  but  our  second  meeting  was  cancelled  as  the  new 
quarantine restrictions were set in place due to the virus. With the 
guidance of our pastor we decided to make our way home to MI, 
taking our camper with us this time due to the extended time home. 

While on the way to our meeting in TX, we noticed that we were 
probably having more turbo problems, but God provided a mechanic 
that was able to replace the turbo and get us on the road again. The 
church we were at showed so much kindness in letting us borrow 
their van as the truck was being fixed. 

Even  though  we  are  home,  we  are  thankful  and  counting  our 
blessings! One of our blessings is that my wife is expecting and baby 
is due October 2020. During this time at home she will be able to 
have a few of her first appointments, while we tackle some camper 
maintenance, and attempt to potty-train our oldest…we appreciate 
your prayers! In all things God is good  and we will fully rely on Him 
as always. 

We ask that you would keep in your prayers the missionaries in Italy 
and the Italian people. May the Lord use the missionaries to keep 
finding ways to safely minister to their people, to keep encouraged 
and  that  during  this  time  hearts  would  be  softened  towards  the 
Gospel.  We look forward to  being back on the road,  sharing our 
burden with others. 

Phone: (231) 577-8060 Email: deneaus.to.italy@gmail.com

Praise Reports 

• Safety on the road 

• Being able to reschedule 
some of our meetings to 
the fall 

• Joy of sharing our burden 

Prayer Requests 

• Continued safety  

• More meetings to be added 
to this year’s schedule 

• The hearts of the Italians’ 
to be softened to the 
gospel 

Emrys & Theo 

Theo has 3 molars coming in 
and is saying a few more 
words. 

Emrys has started learning 
some verses. (Psalm 23:1) 

Both boys have adjusted well 
to being at home.
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